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Meeting in Brussels with the ad interim Treasurer of 
Metropolis

The President of Metropolis, Jean-Paul Huchon, and the Secretary General Alain Le Saux, met today in 
Brussels for the first time with the new treasurer of Metropolis, Jean-Luc Vanraes.

The meeting that took place at the headquarters of the General Directorate for External Relations of the 
Brussels Regional Public Service also served for the treasurer to revise the current financial status of 
Metropolis. Jean-Luc Vanraes has taken charge of the Metropolis treasury temporarily, until next October. At 
the next Metropolis Congress in Hyderabad, he will be responsible for presenting and submitting the balance 
sheet for the approval of the Metropolis members that compose the General Assembly.

Mr. Jean-Luc Vanraes is the President of the Parliament of the Flemish Community Commission (VGC) and 
former Minister responsible for finance, budget, and external relations of the Brussels-Capital Region. 
Download Mr. Vanraes’ CV here.
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